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***MEDIA ALERT*** 
 

UPCOMING STREET CLOSURE ALERT FOR CHICO STATE 
RESIDENCE HALL OPENING 

 
(Chico, CA – August 11, 2020) The City of Chico has issued a permit to California State 
University Chico Housing and Food Service, which will allow the closure of a portion of West 
Legion Avenue on Monday, August 17th through Thursday, August 20, 2020, from 6:00 a.m. until 
6:00 p.m. 
 
The closure, from Warner Street to Citrus Avenue, is to allow students to move their belongings 
into the residence halls at California State University Chico. Students will be allowed to park on 
the closed portion of West Legion Avenue to unpack their vehicles and trailers. 
 
For additional information, please contact California State University Chico Housing and Food 
Service at (530) 898-6325 or go to http://www.csuchico.edu/housing/, or contact Lynda Gizzi, 
City of Chico Public Information Officer, at (530) 896-7204. 
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